
Follow-Up on Denied Boarding 

Compensation Claim 

Dear [Airline Customer Service Team], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my previous correspondence 

regarding my denied boarding compensation claim for flight [Flight Number] on [Date of 

Flight]. 

Despite my earlier communication on [Date of Previous Communication], I have yet to receive a 

satisfactory resolution or update regarding this matter. As a reminder, my booking reference is 

[Booking Reference Number]. 

According to [relevant regulation or policy], I believe I am entitled to compensation for the 

inconvenience and distress caused by the denied boarding. I kindly request an update on the 

status of my claim and the next steps that will be taken to resolve this issue. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Full Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


